
April 6, 2020  

Updated at 2:50pm on Monday, April 6, 2020.  

Greetings Brentwood Families,  

Food Distribution:  

PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE IN SCHEDULE:  

Wednesday, April 8 meals will be distributed at the MS/HS auditorium location from 11:00am-12:30pm. 

Please share with your neighbors that ALL FAMILIES are eligible for this FREE program. 

 

Also, the Brentwood Education Association (BEA) partnered with Office Max to create 200 hundred 

school supply bags. The bags will be distributed on Wednesday from 11:00am-12:30pm or until 

supplies last.  

 

Thursday, April 9, 2020 distribution will include enough meals for Thursday, April 9, Friday, April 10, and 

Saturday, April 11. Please share with your neighbors that ALL FAMILIES are eligible for this FREE 

program. 

The BEA will return on Thursday to distribute any remaining school supply bags.  

 

Closure Information:   

• It was discovered that some families have the District Skylert  email messages blocked.  If this 
setting is active, families will not receive district emails. District technology support is unable to 
assist with this issue. Please contact the company providing the email address to update your 
settings.  

 

• Today was the first day for remote instruction. The Brentwood Borough School District’s 
Continuity of Education Plan is posted on the District website. This plan will be updated as we 
continue through the remainder of the year.  

 

• Student resources were added to the District website. To access the resources, click the link 
below: 

               https://www.bb-sd.com/StudentRemoteLearningResources.aspx 

 

• For questions or concerns related to District issued devices, click the link below: 

               https://www.bb-sd.com/Technology.aspx 

https://www.bb-sd.com/StudentRemoteLearningResources.aspx
https://www.bb-sd.com/Technology.aspx

